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lafco@sblafco.org

From: Dorene Wellck <dwellck@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 2:04 PM
To: lafco@sblafco.org
Subject: Prime farmland near Lompoc

Please do not change the designation of the prime farmland near Bailey Avenue in Lompoc. It should remain protected. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
From a longtime Lompoc resident, 
 
Dorene Wellck, 804 N M St, Lompoc 


